
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

REMINDER NOTICE 
 
2019 Bar Council Election and Annual General Meeting 
 
Voting for the 2019 Bar Council closes today at 1.00pm.  If you have not voted, please return your 
ballot papers as soon as possible.   
 
The Annual General Meeting will be held tonight at 5.00pm in the Common Room of the New 
South Wales Bar Association, Lower Ground Floor, Selborne Chambers, 174-180 Phillip Street, 
Sydney.  Copies of the minutes of last year’s AGM are available at reception and will also be 
available at the meeting.  The formal notice of the AGM was mailed to all members on Friday, 14 
September 2018.  
 
 
 
Alastair McConnachie 
Acting Executive Director & Returning Officer 
 
1 November 2018 
 
 


